
BURNSIDE BOWLING CLUB "The perfect location for any function". 
BBC is the perfect location for mature birthdays, get togethers, engagement parties, conferences and meetings, Christmas parties. 

Contact; hire@burnsidebowlingclub.com 
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 Hot Line Number 55 – 19 July 2018 

Membership 

 We welcome some new members, 
·         Derry Johnston, a first-year bowler 
·         Clare Churcher, has returned after a long absence from Burnside 
·         Ian Warren, coming from Riccarton Racecourse. 
·         John Campbell will be a Full member this year 

Resignation: Paul Franks is currently living in Vietnam, and Terry 
Quinn is living at Wigram. 
 

 Scams 
IRD warns the public of an email scam that is doing the rounds. The 
email purports to be from the Inland Revenue Department (IRD) and 
“advises” you of a tax return.  The scam points you in order to receive 
the refund is to provide your Credit / Debit Card details by clicking on a 
link in the email. What to look out for if you receive this email – Check 
the receiving email address – if it does not end as ird.govt.nz then 
delete the email immediately. If in any doubt then hit the delete button. 
If you do fall for the scam and have provided your details then it is 
advisable to contact your bank immediately. 

Bowls Canterbury Fives 

Bowls Canterbury is running a Fives tournament from December 7 – 9. 
There will be separate men’s and women’s tournaments. Notices 
regarding entry details to be found in both match-rooms.  

Club Championships  

Skips are asked to put their teams’ members names on the appropriate 
lists in the match-rooms. To assist with Fours regulation to have a “8 
year and under” player in each team a list of all those that fall into this 
category has been listed on match-room notice boards. Additionally, if 
you have not been approached regarding a championship team (Pairs, 
Triples & Fours) then put your name on the “Want a Game” form to 
indicate you are available and would like to play. 

Bar Roster 

 Friday        4 - 6.30pm             Jack ODea 
Friday        6.30pm                Wayne McWhirter  Private Function    
Members please note Private Function from 6-30 pm Friday 
Saturday    4 – 6.00pm              Emily Miller 
Monday      4 – 6.00pm           Peter Doell 

           Monday      6.00pm to close  John Ross 
Greens renovation 

A big thank you to all members (male and female) who assisted in the 
green renovation over the last 2 weekends. A job well done. 

From the Editor’s desk 

 The Editor has added to his retirement activities – 
- Elected to the Bowls Canterbury Board 
- Appointed as World Bowls Technical Delegate to be responsible for 

the setup and tournament management of the Lawn Bowls 
competition at next years’ Pacific Games in Samoa. 


